
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  IFTA Member Jurisdictions and Licensees 
 
FROM:  Lonette L. Turner 
  Executive Director 
 
DATE:  March 24, 2009 
 
RE:  Incorrect Tax Rate Issued for Arizona Gasoline for 1Q09 
 
 
Please be advised that an incorrect tax rate has been issued for Arizona for gasoline for 
1Q09.  Arizona does not tax gasoline for purposes of IFTA.  IFTA, Inc. issued a 
$0.2000 tax rate for gasoline in Arizona. 
 
My sincere apology for any inconvenience this may cause you when processing tax 
returns for 1Q09. 
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